
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT: FOURTH NEW SOUTHBOUND POLICY ELITE STUDY PROGRAM 
– TAIWAN 

The Center for Global Education is pleased to announce the “Fourth New 
Southbound Policy Elite Study Program” hosted by National Quemoy University, 
Taiwan. This is a 5-month credit-based exchange program, running from September 
2025 to January 2026, for students from countries participating in Taiwan’s New 
Southbound Policy, including Vietnam. 

Scholarship Benefits: 

● Monthly living allowance: TWD 7,000 

● Round-trip airfare (maximum subsidy): TWD 25,000 

● Free on-campus dormitory accommodation 

● Health insurance coverage 

● Academic courses (10–12 hours/week) in Cross-Strait Relations and 
International Relations 

● Basic Mandarin course (9 hours/week) 

● Cultural experience activities 

Please Note: The program does NOT cover daily meals, personal expenses, flight 
ticket changes, or excess baggage fees. 

Eligibility Criteria: 

● Currently enrolled students at Can Tho University 

● Citizens of New Southbound Policy countries, including: Vietnam, Thailand, 
Indonesia, the Philippines, Singapore, Myanmar, India, Pakistan, Bangladesh, 
Nepal, Sri Lanka, Bhutan, Australia, or New Zealand 

● Demonstrated interest in Cross-Strait and International Relations 

Required Application Documents: 

1. Application Form 

2. Curriculum Vitae (CV) and Study Plan 

3. Student Certificate (Proof of Enrollment) 

4. Academic Transcript 

5. Letter of Recommendation (issued by Faculty Dean, Academic supervisor, or 
Center for Global Education) 

6. Additional supporting documents (if any): awards, certificates, language 
proficiency test results, etc. 

Important Note: 



 

 

Individual submissions by students will not be accepted. All applications must be 
submitted through the Center for Global Education for internal screening before 
being forwarded to the host institution. 

Application Deadline: 

Submit all documents to the Center for Global Education no later than June 30, 
2025. 

For inquiries or further assistance, please contact the Center for Global Education 
– Can Tho University.  


